
file:////int.fhfa.gov/...tions/12%20CFR%20Subchapter%20C-Enterprises%20Parts%201240-1259/PACE/Comments/99_Alex%20Bomstein.txt[3/28/2012 2:55:43 PM]

From:   Alex Bomstein <klex123@yahoo.com>
Sent:   Monday, March 26, 2012 3:58 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590–AA53, Mortgage Assets Affected by PACE Programs

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Alex Bomstein, I live at 1008 Pine Street, Philadelphia PA 19107, and am reachable 
at (215) 981-4002 and this email address (klex123@yahoo.com).
 
I am writing to request that FHFA rescind its opposition to PACE programs, which are need to 
allow communities to pursue sustainable energy use and generation.  As a city dweller and 
aspiring home owner, I am (and my neighbors and everyone else are) directly affected by the 
pollution and global warming caused by fossil fuel energy generation such as that that takes 
place not far from my house.  PACE programs mitigate that harm by allowing our households to 
become more self-sufficient.  This is good for those living in those homes and good for society 
as a whole.
 
Please consider this opinion when making your decision.
 
Best regards,
Alex
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